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Stichting Health Action International (HAI) welcomes the opportunity to contribute to the
discussions on the World Health Organization’s (WHO) Roadmap for Access 2019-2023. We
note positively the document under discussion here today, and appreciate the efforts of the
Secretariat in translating the mandate of Member States in addressing the global shortage
of, and access to, medicines and vaccines into a workable strategy...
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